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MEMORANDUM 

 
To: Planning Commission  
From: Kirk Johnson, Carly Ruacho  
Date: September 5, 2006 
Re: Additional information regarding Rural, LAMIRD and CaRD issues 
 
 
Attached for your deliberations the week of September 19th are additional materials related to the 
Rural Element, Limited Areas of More Intensive Rural Development (LAMIRDs), and Conservation 
and Reserve Developments (CaRDs). 
 
The enclosed materials include: 
 

1. Rural Element Reference Table 
2. Response memo to more specific Rural comments, including attachments 
3. Fact sheet: A Brief History of LAMIRDs 
4. Earlier memo to Planning Commission on LAMIRDs (dated 10/7/2005) 
5. CaRD Reference Table 
6. Response memo to more specific CaRD comments.  
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